July 2, 2015

Diane Hoelzer, P.E.
Mark Goodwin and Associates, P.A.
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199


Re:	Juan Tabo Hills Unit 3B 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 4-14-14 (M22D016B)
Certification dated 2-9-15

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-10-15 and response letter dated 5-6-15, the above reference plan is approved to release building permits and for Release of Financial Guarantee except for the LOMR.
	
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.
						

				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality for Hydrology
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